

Shared Services
Directorate
2 Marsham Street
London SW1P 4DF

020 7035 4848 (switchboard)

www.homeoffice.gov.uk

Mr J Merritt mailto:request-163067-7570d1ba@whatdotheyknow.com

30 August 2013

Dear Mr Merritt

Thank you for your e-mail of 11 August 2013 relating to our response to your question about 'Police National Network Visit'.

It is possible that we may be able to help you with this (email address: FOIRequests@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk). However, I believe that it would be more appropriate for you to contact the IPCC about this matter. Details of the IPCC website were given in a previous response and their contact details are on the website.

Yours sincerely

C Aitken Information Access Team

